SAND LAKE COMMUNITY COUNCIL MEETING MONDAY NIGHT JUNE 12, 2006 AT 7:00PM SPULER HALL CALVARY CHURCH 80TH AND JEWEL LAKE RD

www.sandlakecc.org
 www.muni.org
email mail@sandlakecc.org
223-0684 cell message

AGENDA

7:00PM INTRODUCTIONS - Treasurer's report/minutes/FCC report 7:15PM Assembly updates

7:35pm Introduce candidates for the state House Race each candidate will be introduced and each candidate may have 4 minutes to tell us about themselves and why they are running for this office. Candidates please feel free to bring your campaign materials and please feel free to stay and talk/share after the meeting! We would like to invite you back in August for debates.

7:50PM Presentation of the Blackberry Road/Dimond Boulevard new housing development.

8:15PM Ms. Robin Ward with the Heritage Land Bank presenting the various issues of a new school proposed in the Kincaid Estates (gravel pits). Public testimony will be June $20^{\rm th}$, so come with all your hard questions so you may know what is going on!

8:45PM Cheryl Richardson sharing on Title 21.

Susan Ritter Jodphur/Sand Lake Road update Strawberry Road Update SACC Cindy Stanton

A concerned resident from the Kincaid area wants to have his resolution looked at. It is a resolution about not supporting the airport any longer, due to their lack of getting back to us on important issues and not attending our meetings.

It is time to look at the CIP list from the city. It places all the projects down in our area and we need to rank them. To view them online please go to:

We are hopeful of obtaining monies from our elected officials for our community projects after the budget is passed!!!

Meetings have been held with the owners of the 4 corners at Raspberry. Looking at designs and what will work at this corner! Making Waves!!!

I want to thank Steve Gervel for running our meeting last month! I was in Washington DC. Thank you very much Steve. Thank you for all board members in helping to hold the fort down at the meeting! I want to thank all the people from Sand Lake who attended the tri council meeting regarding the gas line with BP. It was a good meeting and a lot of good questions were asked and answered.

Thank you to Mr. McDonald and his two associates for coming to the council meeting to share their world of information! Very interesting.

Congratulations to another year of DIMOND HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATES! A whole new world ahead of you! Don't forget to get involved locally!

Are you and your neighbors ready for an emergency? If you are not and would like to have training and help your neighbors, please call Raeshaun at: 342-1402

July 3-5 the National wheelchair races are here in Anchorage! Volunteers needed! Call: 276-5507

The development on the corner of Northwood and Raspberry with Mr. Hagen and the TV station will not be going forward. The station was sold to a national company. No news as to what the future may hold for this site.

This is a full meeting with a lot to cover!

We will be meeting in July and August! Serving you are: Steve Gervel, Jeanie and Frank McQueary, Gail Heineman, Paul Jendryk, Sharon Swenseid, Mike Cimino, Sherri Jackson

We still need a secretary!

Have a great summer!

Please tell a neighbor about your community council!

Any good pictures you want to have on our web site? Let us know!